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Affordable Connectivity Program Saves Internet costs for Eligible Households

The Biden administration recently announced the Affordable Connectivity Program (ACP), giving eligible
households up to $30 off their monthly internet bills, as well as a $100 discount on laptops, tablets, or
desktop computers. According to Delia Sanchez, Energy Engagement Specialist at the Colorado
Broadband Office (CBO), “ We estimate more than 600,000 Coloradans are eligible for the program and
are not taking advantage of the ACP discount. Too many Coloradans are missing out on saving money!”

The CBO is urging schools, non-profit organizations, churches, government agencies, and community
centers to post flyers to spread the word to their constituents about how to apply to receive the
benefits. For additional resources, flyers, or questions: https://www.fcc.gov/acp-consumer-outreach-
toolkit.

Colorado residents who wish to see if they qualify for these benefits: https://www.fcc.gov/acp
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